NOTE: The May 14-15, 2008 RFAC Meeting is Cancelled.

New Approach to Providing Comments on the ISAB White Paper -

Resident Fish Substitution Guidelines



From: Neil Ward [mailto:Neil@cbfwa.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2008 4:02 PM
To: RFAC

Cc: Horton, Stacy; Merrill, Erik; Brian Lipscomb
Subject: RE: ISAB White Paper - Resident Fish Substitution Guidelines 
Unfortunately, due to numerous meeting throughout the basin for which all of participants have prior obligations, it appears that we will not be able to meet in person. Subsequently, the approach that is being proposed to facilitate this review is as follows:
 

1. Review Draft Guidelines For Resident Fish Species Substitution In Areas Of The Columbia River Basin Blocked To Anadromous Native Salmonids and provide your comments to Neil Ward no later than Friday, May 16 
2. Neil will compile the comments and release them for your review on Monday, May 19
3. Final comments are due to Neil on Friday, May 23
4. Submit comments to the ISAB on Monday, May 26
 

Thanks,
Neil


From: Neil Ward 
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2008 9:17 AM
Subject: RE: ISAB White Paper - Resident Fish Substitution Guidelines 
I have contacted Erik Merrill and he has indicated that we can provide our comments on May 26. 
 

Thanks,
Neil


From: Neil Ward 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2008 11:26 AM
To: RFAC
Cc: Horton, Stacy; 'Merrill, Erik'; Brian Lipscomb
Subject: ISAB White Paper - Resident Fish Substitution Guidelines 
Attached is an excerpt from the ISAB's white paper. We have been provided an unprecedented opportunity to provide comments before the paper is released. Comments must be submitted to the NPCC no later than May 19. The RFAC is proposing a two-day meeting to address this document as well as amendments that were submitted by BPA that pertain to the resident fish portion of the NPCC's program. The meeting is tentatively planned for May 14-15 in Portland.
 

Thanks,

Neil    
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